
 

Gloucester Nursery (G3) Visit the Post Office 

At the beginning of December, the children wrapped up 

warm and with their letter to Father Christmas in hand, 

took a stroll to the local shop and Post Office. To the 

amazement of all, who should be there but the man 

himself and his kind elf helper, Viv!  After many 

questions, present requests, pledges of good behaviour 

and some Christmas singing, the children all merrily 

returned to the school.  

  


